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To:  Indiana State Board of Education 

From: Philip A. Gordon, General Counsel  

Date: September 6, 2024 

RE: Hamilton Southeastern Schools registration with the state board as a charter authorizer  

On August 29, 2024, the Department received a letter from the Hamilton Southeastern Schools 

Board of Trustees (“HSE”), to serve as charter authorizer pursuant to IC 20-24-2.2-1.2, which 

permits a governing body of a school corporation to register with the state board for charter 

authority within the attendance area of the school corporation.   

To register as an authorizer, each interested governing body must submit certain information to the 

state board pursuant to IC 20-24-2.2-1.2(d).   

Within sixty (60) days of receipt of the information described in subsection (d), the state board 

shall register the governing body as a charter authorizer within the attendance area of the school 

corporation and shall provide the governing body a letter confirming the governing body's 

registration as a charter authorizer. 

Accordingly, pursuant to IC 20-24-2.2-1.2(e), this letter confirms receipt of the information, and 

statements outlined and required by IC 20-24-2.2-1.2(e), and provides for the registration of the 

governing body of HSE as a charter authorizer within the attendance area of the school corporation.   

 

 

 

        __________________________ 

Philip A. Gordon 

        General Counsel  

        Indiana Department of Education  

 

 

 

 

 


